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Current AMIAS and Alateens have been meeting monthly to discuss how things are going in our
active groups. The new training modules and NYNAC have also been discussion topics.

Alateen Interest Meetings (AIM) will continue to be held electronically each month. Our next
meeting will be scheduled during the Spring Assembly/Convention weekend. All registered
AMIAS should be receiving an email invite to these meetings. If you are interested in joining us,
I can be contacted at alateen@nynafg.com

The Alateen Training  Modules III and IV, from WSO, are available to view and contain the
necessary information specific to Area 39 and NY state. If any members have comments or
questions, please email me so I can be prepared with answers at the Assembly.

Currently, I have been working on converting the 2020 Alateen Guidelines into a Google
document and then updating the Summary Guide for Mandated Reporter in New York State
attachment to the most current version.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Alateen Coordinator
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